
RADIO STATION 

KMCD 
WM. W. HANSEN, General Manager 

FAIRFIELD, IOWA 

November 21, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will verify that your reception of Radio 

Station KMCD, Fairfield, Iowa on August 29, 1960 

as correct. 

I am sorry this confirmation is so late, but your 

letter was misplaced with some papers, and just 

found it today. 

Sincerely, 

William W. Hansen 
General Manager 
KMCD 

WWH/vp 
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